From; jane johnson |

Sent: 26 July 2017 09:20

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 100 Avenue Road Application 2017/4036/P S96A Non-material amendment
application

Dear Sir,

| wish to object to this in the strongest possible terms.

| am particularly exercised by the application to change 'excess' hallways, in order to increase the size of units.

| understand the Fire Brigade has NOT been consulied on this, and in a tower with only one stairwell, it makes for
potentially dangerous evacuation problems, which in the context of the Grenfell tower disaster, are horribly alarming,
and constitute a material change.

Yours faithfully

Jane Johnson

27 Adamson Rd

NW3 3HT



